
 

June 5
th
, 2013 

Public Notice 

Well Maintenance Seminar 

 

 

 

 

Monday, June 17
th

, 2013 

2:30 p.m. at the Woodridge Hall 

7:00 p.m. at the Vassar Hall 
 

The Rural Municipality of Piney would like to invite everyone who have well water 

hookup on their property to the Well Maintenance Seminar. Intent of this seminar is to 

provide information on the maintenance of wells and ground water within the 

municipality. 

 

For more information with regards to this matter, 

   please call Reeve Duane Boutang at 204-437-3173. 

 

 

 

 


